
CITY OF GENOA 

 

LIQUOR COMMISSION 

 

MINUTES 
 

January 3, 2024 Special Meeting 

 

Mayor and Liquor Commissioner Jonathon Brust called the special meeting of the Liquor 

Commission to order at 6:15 PM. On roll call, members Alderman Pam Wesner and 

Mayor Jonathon Brust were present; City Administrator Alyssa Seguss and Chief of 

Police Robert Smith were also present.  

 

The Mayor made a motion, seconded by Alderman Wesner to approve the minutes from 

the October 18, 2023 Special Meeting. Upon voice vote, all members present voted aye. 

Minutes approved. 

 

The Liquor Commission discussed a draft ordinance that would amend the Municipal 

Code to allow employees over the age of 18 to mix and serve alcohol at liquor 

establishments if another 21 and over employee is present. The Liquor Commission 

discussed some changes to said ordinance including only allowing 18+ to mix and serve 

alcohol at restaurants. No packaged liquor can be sold unless the employee is over 21.  

 

The Liquor Commission also discussed recent issues at a local liquor establishment and 

decided that a letter needed to be sent by the Liquor Commission to the establishment to 

notify them of next steps should violations not be addressed.  

 

Motion to adjourn the meeting of the Liquor Commission was made by Mayor and 

Liquor Commissioner Brust, seconded by Alderman Wesner. Upon voice vote, all 

members present voted aye. Motion carried. Meeting was adjourned at 6:50 PM.  
 
 


